
 

Altar flowers are given in loving memory of 

Paul Fernandez (7 years) from Myrna. 

 

Altar flowers are given in memory of Carol Landis 

from her husband Daryl. 

 

Altar flowers are given in honor of 

Brigitte & Steve Glaser’s 

55th wedding anniversary. 

 

Altar flowers are given in memory of 

Richard, Sharon, Pauline, & Mahase 

from Shirley Stark. 

 
Weekly Announcements for 

Sunday, January 19, 2025 

 

 
 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE for NEWS 

 
VOTER’s MEETING 

Next Sunday, January 26 @ 2pm 
 in the lounge 

 
VARIETY SHOW & PASTA DINNER 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2025 
Plan to join us at St. John’s for a pasta dinner in the lounge 

provided by the Women of St. John’s.  Then make your way 
to the gym for a variety show featuring music, dancing, and 

comedy acts!  Proceeds from both will benefit the HVAC 
project here at St. John’s!  

 
DINNER will be served in the lounge beginning at 5:00 pm 

until 6:30 pm.  Tickets can be purchased at the door:  $12 for 
adults, $8 for children ages 5-12, under age 4 eat free. 

The VARIETY SHOW starts at 7:00 pm in the gym.  No 
tickets necessary, FREE WILL offering at the door! 

 
NYG Envelope Fundraiser 

Interested in helping our youth group get to this summer's 

National Youth Gathering in New Orleans, LA? Check out the 

display of envelopes in Alcove B!  Envelopes are numbered 1 

to 150 – take an envelope, read the message inside, and return 

the envelope with a contribution in the stated amount. 

 
 

Prayer Request as of 1-17-25: 

• All who face illness of any kind, including Tom, Jeff, Laura, Elaine, 
Betty, Mark, Jean, & Mike. 

• Submitting Prayer Requests: 
1. stop in the church office on Monday-Thursday from 8 to 4 to 

add your request to the paper listing. 
2. use the link on our website called “Prayer Request” and 

complete the form; an email is sent to Pastor Parsons.  
3. email Ann Tolly to get added to the “prayer chain” which she 

distributes via email to individuals who have elected to be in 
her prayer group, anntolly@charter.net    

 
The Visitation Team is asking for your prayers and encouragement 

for our members who are in facilities or on our home visitation 
roster. If you would like to encourage our shut ins with cards 

please speak with Linda Bebeau or put a request in mailbox C194 

and a list will be supplied to you! 
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